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November 1, 2018

Andrew Gold

Executive Superintendent
Employee Services

Dear Andrew,

During the 2018-2019 school year, I would ask you to focus on the following key areas while fulfilling all of the duties of your position:

· Continue transformational work on our promotion processes and revise as appropriate so that our commitment to leadership culture is honoured through these processes.

· Model and actively lead Service Excellence initiatives within Employee Services so that the department is seen as responsive and proactive.

· Facilitate an ongoing focus on collaborative professionalism with our employee groups so that relationships between the Toronto District School Board and these important stakeholders are strengthened.

· Support all of Senior Team to be more effective in terms of Employee Services using the Learning Centre model.

· Review, enhance and improve communication on the Toronto District School Board Disability Management program to support timely and safe participation in the workplace for employees with disability related needs.

· Prepare for Collective Bargaining to renew our 2014-2019 Collective Agreements which expire on August 31, 2019


I ask that you collaborate intentionally and strategically with the following colleagues:

· Peter Singh to help support digital transformation in TDSB and provide enhanced services to schools and central administrative departments by exploring and piloting improvements to our Recruitment and Professional Learning Management systems. 
· Colleen Russell-Rawlins to support the Multi-Year Strategic Plan - Action Plans in the area of Staff Well-Being

· Jim Spyropoulos to support the Multi-Year Strategic Plan - Action Plans in the area of Employment Equity: Equitable Recruitment, Hiring, Promotion and Placement

· Craig Snider and Carlene Jackson to support the Multi-Year Strategic Plan - Action Plans in the area of Allocate Human and Financial Resources Strategically to Support Student Needs, specifically to ensure the equitable distribution of the Board’s staff allocations in order to support the needs of all students. 
Thank you for your Executive leadership in TDSB.

Sincerely,
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John Malloy

Director of Education

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION


5050 Yonge Street, Toronto, Ontario M2N 5N8  














